Bob Harris, '47 Eng.
on Deferred Gifts

Mr. and Mrs. D made a gift of
$4,000 to OU under the Guaranteed
Life Income Plan. We refer to
this type of gift as being deferred
because the University of Oklahoma
will not receive the beneficial
interest from the gift until it has
served the D's for their lifetimes.

Mr. D. will receive $280 per year
for as long as he lives. The
amount of the return is determined
by the age of Mr. and Mrs. D
when the gift is made, Should
Mrs. D survive her husband she will
receive the same amount for her
lifetime. Of the $280 which the
D's will receive annually only
$57.15 is subject to federal income
tax. Also, on their 1969 income
tax return the D's may claim a
charitable contribution deduction of
$1771.48.

Mr. and Mrs. D have designated
that after their lifetimes the
beneficial interest be made
available for scholarships in the
School of Music.

If you would like fo know the
return you could expect fo receive
and the tax advantages which
would be yours as a result of a gift
under the Gift Income Plans,
write:

Bob Harris

Director, Deferred Gifts
University of Oklahoma

660 Parrington Oval, Rm. 119
Norman, Oklahoma 73069

Club
News

While Madison was a long trip
for most alumni, even for the open-
ing football game, those who made
it to Wisconsin were glad they did.

New Association director Ron
McDaniel, and field director Dave
Dollarhide were on hand at the
alumni headquarters at the Univer-
sity of Wisconsin to greet OU
alumni and celebrate.

Club activities for the year
kicked off in Fort Smith, Arkansas,
on August 18 where assistant coach
Larry Lacewell was the featured
speaker.

The following night Ron and
Dave met Coach Fairbanks in Tulsa
for the annual Boomer-Sooner sup-
per at the Elks Lodge.

Rob Gilbert is serving as presi-
dent of the Tulsa group. Other of-
ficers are Gary LaGere, John O.
Brothers, Beverly Patterson, vice
presidents; Katherine Wheeler, sec-
retary, and Phil Kyle, treasurer.

On September 9 Ron and Mary
Lou Blood went to Sapulpa for the
OU Roundup at Collins Auditorium.
Featured guest from the University
was Dr. Stephen Sutherland, new
director of residential programs.

Sapulpa club officers are Bar-
bara Berry, president; Melba Liver-
more, vice president, and Mary Ann
Jackson, secretary-treasurer.

The annual Chuck Fairbanks
dinner was held in Oklahoma City
September 13. There with the coach
were Ron, Guy Brown, Dave and
Mary Lou.

Sam Cerny is serving as presi-
dent of the Oklahoma City club.
Other officers are H. E. Barry Jr.,
president-elect; John Torbett, vice
president; Billie Jean Loeffler, sec-
retary, and Kay Lindsey, secretary.

A note in June from Charles
B. Duffy, Ponca City, contained in-
formation about the reunion of his
1922 law class during commence-
ment weekend. The material arrived
too late for the reunion roundup
in the June newspaper. Duffy, his
wife, and Dr. and Mrs. Maurice
Merrill were co-hosts for the re-
union attended by 17 class members
and their wives.
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